

Eta Tau Alumni,

The Eta Tau Alumni Association, in conjunction with the active chapter, has made the decision to suspend normal in-person operations, specifically the Annual Alumni Crawfish Boil scheduled for April 25th, 2020 effective immediately until further notice to support our communities and healthcare professionals in the ongoing containment of the spread of the novel coronavirus, or COVID-19.

We don't make this decision lightly. We fully realize that this may disappoint several alumni. However, we are hopeful these measures will better ensure the long-term health and safety of alumni and the larger community.

Our Board of Directors will continue to work towards building this organization in the interim with our sights set on a fall alumni event this year. You can look forward to further news on this event in our Q2 newsletter this year.

Additionally, The Eta Tau Alumni Association asks you and the broader community to take the following reasonable precautions to prevent the spread of the illness:

- Avoid shaking hands
- Wash your hands regularly
- Limit movement within your community
- Avoid congregating in large groups
- If you suspect you may have contracted the virus or experienced symptoms, please contact your healthcare professional for medical advice.
- Don't leave your residence if you're ill, except to access medical care.

Finally, our first newsletter is slated to be released on March 31st, 2020. Stay tuned to our website, social media, and email list for updates. Thank you for your support and cooperation as we ensure that all members of the community and Eta Tau alumni stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

James C. Knicker

HT955 & Executive Director

Eta Tau Alumni Association